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  South Australian Redistribution comment on objections uploaded from the AEC website. 

  Name: George Kozaderov 

  Organisation:  

  Address:   

  Phone number:  

  Additional information:  

         



Dear Australian Electoral Commission, 

Please keep Flagstaff Hill, Aberfoyle Park and Happy Valley in Boothby. It doesn’t make sense to add 
them to Kingston division as Kingston is rapidly growing down South thanks to the extension and 
improvement of the Southern Express way. Kingston will gain more electors naturally over a few 
years anyway, while squeezed by other divisions and hills Boothby doesn’t have much room to grow. 

Thank you, 

George Kozaderov 




